
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  1st March 2024 

Our Learning 

English 

This week the children have been inspired by our new 
text, “How the Stars Came to Be” by Poonam Mistry. They 
have enjoyed planning their own poems about the moon 
using exciting metaphors. All the children have begun to 

use metaphors to create fantastic imagery. Well done 
Year 3!  

Maths 

This week our marvellous mathematicians  have learned 
that perimeter is the distance around the outside of a 
closed 2-D shape.. They have  used their knowledge of 

different shapes to help them calculate the perimeter of 
different 2-D shapes.  Next week the  children will  begin 

a unit about fractions. 

 Geography 

This week the children have learned about the  Journey of a 
river from its source to the sea and they enjoyed  using a vari-
ety of photographs to explore the key features. They have also 
drawn an annotated diagram to show the Water Cycle and we 

were very impressed with their prior knowledge. 

PSHRE 

In PSHRE  the children  sorted a variety of food  into healthy  
or less healthy choices  and they have  talked about how food 

packaging can help us choose healthier options. They also 
investigated the  amount of sugar in some popular food or 

drinks 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Swimming update—3Moore  have two 
remaining swimming sessions on 7th and 
14th March. 

 W/C 4th March—Travelling Book Fayre. 
This is the perfect opportunity for the 
children to spend their vouchers and buy 
some brilliant books for their home li-
braries. 

 World Book Day — 8th March.  

 W/C 11th March— STEM Week, celebrat-
ing Science, Technology, Engineering and 
Maths. 

 March 15th— Red Nose Day 

 

     Star of the week 

            3Rashford:    Zain                   3Moore:    Dimercia                       3Wicks:   Alyan   

Word of the Week:        source 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Lunchtime concerts 

Well done to all the Year 3 performers who took 
part in the music lunchtime concerts this week. For 
many children, this was the first time they had per-
formed to an audience since starting music lessons 

in September. Thank you to all their friends who 
came to support. A huge thank you to all the par-
ents that could attend too—it was wonderful to see 

so many of you at this school event. 


